
December 1st newsletter 
 

This week… 
This week we have been working on the letter Ii.  We are working on how to write, identify 

both the upper and lowercase.   We also work on letter sounds.  We also began working on 

numbers.   This week our number was 4.    

 

I will be testing your child on the letters we have learned thus far (Aa-Ii) as well as numbers to 

10.   I would really like to move onto teen numbers with those that are ready.   Please 

remember our goal is for your child to know all upper and lower case letters along with their 

letter sounds.   We also have the goal of knowing our number 0-20.   Please help with this at 

home; taking just 5 minutes each day will help your child achieve this goal.    

 

If your child can not identify the letters and numbers to 10, I will be sending some activities to 

work on over Christmas Break.    

 

Christmas Program… 

When: Tuesday, December 19th 

Time: 10:00am ****students arrive at 9:30am 

Where: St. Anthony’s Church  

Attire: Christmas Best- NO jeans or sweats 

 

***There is no Adventure Club Jr. on this day.   Christmas Break begins after the program.   

Classes will resume on January 5th.    

 

DIXIE Cups Needed… 

If you have not sent in a box of Dixie cups (3oz or 5oz) we are still in needed.   Thank you very 

much to all those that have it is greatly appreciated.       

 

Library- 

Library is on MONDAY.   Please return your child’s library book so they can check out a new 

one.    

 

No School----- 

December 20th –January 4th    

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Howard- khoward@stanthonydsm.org  
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